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ARMN 20 480 575 447
FAIR WORK SUBMISSIONS °
Joan Doyle
Fax: 02 6277 5706 Branch Secretary
200 Arden 51

North Metboums
Vicionia 2051

Auatralia
Ph:  (03)9800 8100
Fex:  (03) 9800 2133

Email: sdptvic@ompa. asn.ay

Dear Sir / Madam

Please accept the following submission on behalf ol the Communication Workers Union,
P & T Branch Victoria, in relation to the Federal Gov :rnments proposed changes (o the
Unfair Dismissal Laws.

We consider these changes unfair, unreasonable an || unjust to employees for the following
reasons:

1. One weeks’ notice to appeal is not sufficien! time for most people.
2. Doubling the eligibility period from 6 to 12 r jonths for employees of small
businesses of less than 15 staff is unfair and unnecessary.

For these reasons we ask that you amend the legis! tion to heip ensure that the Dismissal
Code is fairer in reality.

Yours faithfully

i~ B

lohn Hogg, Assistant Secretary for
Joan Doyle, Secretary
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